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NEWS 
2010 Service Project 

ConKerr Pillowcases 

A Success!  
Many thanks to all the members who made pillowcases for the 

ConKerr pillowcase service project. We took 59 pillowcases to 

Susan Hart's Sew-n-Save shop for distribution to young cancer patients. I've enclosed a 

photo of the pillowcases stacked up to show you how cheerful they all are. One member 

found a darling print that must have been from the same fabric line as the bright pink 

polka dots. Someone else made 2 pillowcases with rick-rack trim. We had a couple of cozy 

flannel pillowcases. We had some with funky critters and sweet butterflies. All of them 

are terrific! I'm sure they'll bring cheer to the patients who receive them. 

Becky Dickson & Aggie Peterson 

Service Project Committee 

Holiday Party 

Information on 

Page 4! 

Meeting begins at 

6:30 pm 

November 23rd 

If the only prayer you 
said in your whole life 
was, "thank you," that 

would suffice.   

~Meister Eckhart 

http://www.conkerrcancer.org/
http://www.conkerrcancer.org/


 

 

Executive Committee Members 

Connie Gelfer (2010-2012)   

Irene Habowski (2010-2012)   

Marilyn Murray (2010-2012)   

Marsha Young (2010-2012) 

Julie Lockard (2009-2011) 

Ruthie Hoover (2009-2011) 

Trish Bishop, Treasurer 

2011 Committees* 

Workshop Committee ($800) 
Plans, schedules and organizes learning workshops for 

Guild members. 

Chair:  

Sunshine Committee ($20) 
Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary to guild 

members, and thank you notes to guest speakers. 

Chair:  

Service Project Committee ($50) 
Leads the guild in efforts to make and present quilts 

to charities. 

Chair:  

Members:  

Fun With Fabric Committee (no budget) 
Plans and implements a block exchange, round robin 

or challenge for guild members. 

Chair:  

Members:  

Special Events Committee ($150) 
Plans a Weekend Retreat or other events such as 

National Quilting Day. 

Chair:  

Members:  

Quilt Show Committee  
Makes suggestions and plans for participation in spe-

cial festival events and/or plans for a guild quilt 

show. 

Chair:  

Members: Barb Horlocker, Susan Edwards 

Publicity Committee ($10) 
Promotes public awareness of guild activities in media 

formats. 

Chair:  

Members: 

Awards/Recognition Committee ($20) 
Attends all meetings and awards pins for show and 

tell and also arranges any other special recognition 

such as presenting guild pins to guest speakers. 

Chair:  

 July Guild Picnic Committee ($125) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for the annual 

guild picnic. 

Chair:   

Members:  

November Holiday Party Committee ($175) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for annual Holi-

day Party. 

Chair:   

Members:  

Membership Committee ($15) 
Maintains a current record of guild members and co-

ordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair:   

Newsletter/Web Site Committee ($100) 
Prepares a monthly newsletter and maintains guild 

web presence. 

Chair:  

Members:  

President of the Month ($225) - $25 per 

month for 9 meetings (non-party meetings) 

Keeper of the Westerville Guild Quilt 

Charm Square Monthly 
 

 

*Budgets are 2010 numbers. 
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Mr. Frog 

Wants to  

Remind You: 

 

Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the 

Penalty! 

mailto:Gelfer1@aol.com
mailto:ireneh@wowway.com
mailto:mim1198@aol.com
mailto:myoung61@sbcglobal.net
mailto:jlockard3@columbus.rr.com
mailto:rndhoover@yahoo.com
mailto:tandtbishop@insight.rr.com


 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

2010 Greeters 

November 23 Jayne Godsey &  

   Becky Dickson 

Arrive at 6:30. Greet people at main door. Ac-

company new people to the meeting room. 

President-of-the-Month for: 
January, February, April, May, 
July Picnic, August, October &  

November Holiday Party 

2 Board Members & 1 Treasurer 

Chairs & Members for most 
Committees. 

The following Committees have been committed 

by members: Workshop and Charm Square. Most 

Greeter Positions have been filled. 

The Guild needs your help. It takes a Village or a 

Guild to continue our visions through the next 

year. Without your support we will need to ad-

just our meetings/plans for 2011. Board Mem-

bers will be available to answer your questions 

regarding open positions/committees at the No-

vember meeting and will have signup sheets. 

Christmas Time in 

Charles Dickens’ England 

The poulterers' shops were still half open, and the 

fruiterers' were radiant in their glory. There were 

great, round, pot-bellied baskets of chestnuts, 

shaped like the waistcoats of jolly old gentlemen, 

lolling at the doors, and tumbling out into the street 

in their apoplectic opulence. There were ruddy, 

brown-faced, broad-girthed Spanish Onions, shining 

in the fatness of their growth like Spanish Friars, 

and winking from their shelves in wanton slyness at 

the girls as they went by, and glanced demurely at 

the hung-up mistletoe. There were pears and apples, 

clustered high in blooming pyramids; there were 

bunches of grapes, made, in the shopkeepers' be-

nevolence to dangle from conspicuous hooks, that 

people's mouths might water gratis as they passed; 

there were piles of filberts, mossy and brown, re-

calling, in their fragrance, ancient walks among the 

woods, and pleasant shufflings ankle deep through 

withered leaves; there were Norfolk Biffins, squab 

and swarthy, setting off the yellow of the oranges 

and lemons, and, in the great compactness of their 

juicy persons, urgently entreating and beseeching to 

be carried home in paper bags and eaten after din-

ner. ~ A Christmas Carol, probably the most 

popular piece of fiction that Dickens ever 

wrote, was published in 1843.  

Volume 6, No 11 — November 2010 Page 3 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please
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